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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
2nd & 4th Monday...BUNCO @ 6:30 PM 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
June 1...Dinner w/GHOSTRIDERS BAND 
June 8...Steak Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
June 15...Dinner w/ROOSTER & B BAND 
June 17...FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST  
June 22...Dinner w/SHOWDOWN BAND 
June 29...WOTM Dinner 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

 Academy of friendship 

High tea party@ Kearny Mesa  
Saturday, June 9th...12-3 PM 

In honor of Deputy grand regent 

Bridgett Robinson 

 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 

Sunday, June 17th (8:30—11:30 AM) 

                        All your favorites  

                        $8 for Adults    

                         Children 10 and under $4 

FATHER’S 

EAT FREE! 



 

                                      FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST BUFFET 
                                        $8 (Children 10 and under $4)        

                                 Sunday, June 17th 

            8:30—11:30 AM 

                             All Moose Members and Family invited. 

                          Dad Moose Members Eat for FREE! 
 

MENU: 

Scrambled & Denver Scramble Eggs 

Potatoes 

Bacon & Sausage 

Chicken Fried Steak 

Biscuits & Gravy 

French Toast & Coffee Cake 

(Coffee extra...but not for Dad’s) 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter # 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                       VACANT 
2 Year Trustee                       VACANT 
3 Year Trustee                 John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       John Bissell      
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   N/A 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member        
Member              

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Terry Hache 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

            Well hear it is one month later. We got through 
Mothers Day, with the help of Dan Papp at the grill , 
Dale Pulver covering the  bar. Allen serving the buffet, 
Pete collecting the money and giving out flowers,     
David Connors and Bryan cleaning tables and pouring  
Champagne.  Thank you all for stepping up and     
helping.  You helped put smiles on the faces of a lot of 
ladies that  enjoyed  their Mother’s Day at the Moose! 

          I want to thank all the board members and Moose 
members for making Memorial day picnic go off     
without a hitch.  I am lucky to have a great group of 

men helping me this year.  A special thank you to the WOTM Ladies for  making 
all the salads and for serving.  I want to thank Leonard for cooking all the burgers 
and brats and hot dogs. Great job, thank you. 

          We all had fun dancing with the Steel Horse band, and thank you Dan and 
Charly for the extra hour of music.  We really had fun with the corn hole          
tournament. (Tom, you made the day when you finally made a corn hole, we 
thought you had won the lottery!!!, so much fun). 

          If you want to learn how to play the guitar or just listen, come out on 
Wednesday for instruction or just to jam.  We also have food; enjoy hot wings and 
fries, or fish and chips. 

          The LOOM has scheduled a Rummage sale for June 30th.  We are collecting 
resalable items (no electronics).  Now is the time to clean out your closets and   
garage!  We have a storage container and trailer at the lodge so please contact me 
at 760 522 4505.  I will meet you at anytime to store the items you donate, so we 
can have a great rummage sale and you don’t have to wait to remove your items 
from your house.  Please consider donating goods so we will have a successful 
Rummage sale.  Thank you. 

          Always remember, this is your lodge. Let’s fill it on Fridays and enjoy the 
bands, or come out any other day and practice your skill at corn hole. 

 

Fraternally, 

Phil Persails 

Governor         

                

Memorial Day 

El Camino 

 Cemetery,  

Moose Hill 

Escondido & Mira 

Mesa, Removing 

Flags at  dusk. 



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

           My first Month as Senior Regent really flew by, but with great success. I am 
working on getting our Committee Chairmen in place and scheduling events. 

          I would like to thank the LOOM Board Members for a wonderful and        
successful Mothers Day Breakfast. They all worked hard to give us ladies and 
great day, and we all thank you so much. 

          Our first Event was the Memorial Day Picnic. I was so proud of the LOOM 
board members and the LOOM members that stepped up to help make this day a 
great success!  We also had games for the children and corn hole tournaments for 
the Adults, not to mention a great band for dancing.   We did have a few serious 
moments when we introduced our proud service members and talked about the 
WWII Veterans and their honor flights.  We are especially proud of our own 
WWII Veterans Bob and Floyd who were in attendance at the picnic.  Floyd 

shared some memories of his special Honor Flight trip to DC to visit the WWII Memorials As always, a       
moment of silence for our Service Men and Women who did not come home and gave their all.  We properly 
retired tattered American Flags in honor of loved one.  All in All it was a very special day from start to finish! 

          The WOTM were just as wonderful. They brought all the tasty side dishes and helped serve and clean up 
after.  We were in sync with the men for the first in a long time. We’re so proud of everyone who helped and 
worked together. 

          Thank all of the women who brought the homemade desserts for the bake sale. This was one of the    
biggest bake sales we have had in a very long time. You Rock! 

          We Have an event that I need to tell you about. Our Moose members The La Sota’s, are  donating their 
week in Colorado to the WOTM to be raffled off as a fundraiser.  There is a flyer in our Moose newsletter    
telling all about it and I will be announcing it at the lodge. please see me for more information.  Raffle tickets 
are on sale now.  The winning ticket will be drawn on July 20th. 

          Please join us on Saturday,  June 9th to visit the Kearny Mesa Lodge.  The CA/NEV Deputy Grand    
Regent, Bridgett Robinson, will be visiting.  The WOTM is honoring her with an English High Tea event from 
12—3 PM.  English Tea Party attire is requested, but not required.  There will be a hat contest, so join us and 
let’s support the CA/NEV Deputy Grand Regent.  We can meet at our Lodge and carpool for anyone           
interested.  This is a big deal, it is not often a Deputy Grand Regent visits Southern California. 

          Our next Event will be Fathers Day Buffet from 8:30-11:30 AM on June 17th.  We’ll have great food as 
usual and of course, Dad’s eat FREE!  There is more information about the breakfast on page 2 of the        
newsletter. 

          Dale Pulver won the $100.00 Memorial Leah that the WOTM raffled off, congratulations Dale. He also 
donated $50.00 back to the women. Thank you. 

          Our WOTM Chapter is extending our Special promotion for membership until June 30th.  See flyer for 
details.  Note, if you are current, you can still take advantage of this 25% saving and extend your expiration 
date.  If you are behind in your dues this is a good way to catch up and not worry about your dues for next 
year.  If you want to sign up a new member or re-enroll, pay only $65 and get two years dues covered, at 25% 
discount what can you or your member lose?!  Remember, if you are expired, you are not allowed in the 
Lodge except to pay your dues.  If you bring a guest, they may only visit twice before they must become a 
member….now is a great time!    So take advantage of this special offer. you will be glad you did. 

         Our meetings are the 2nd and the 4th Thursday of every month at 7 PM. We hope to see you all at the 
lodge. 

Fraternally, 
Senior Regent 
Lydia Persails 

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 
 

 

 

     

           We’ve had a couple unofficial rides this month with Extreme South.  We also had a nice ride up to Idyllwild on      
Saturday.    

  Several of us attended the WWII Veterans inner in Mira Mesa on May 19th.  Their stories were amazing and what a 
great group of men.  I believe the highlight was two Veterans, one Navy, one Army that still fit into their uniforms (can we 
say jealous).  The Honor Flight group was extremely pleased to receive the $2500 donation from the Moose Riders which 
included several lodges.  The food was great, but the company was even better.  If you’d like to donate to help a WWII  
Veteran make the Honor Flight to the WWII memorials in Washington DC, please see a Moose Rider and we’ll make sure 
your donation gets to this esteemed group. 

          We’re looking on sprucing up the horseshoe pits for the upcoming 4th of July picnic...so get your game on! 

          As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for a monthly    
special burger , like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the week at a glance 
for the special of the month).   

 

Until Next Time, 

Dogman Mark Castillero  



 Memorial Day Picnic 2018 

First picnic in the park.  In honor of our Veterans that gave Some and 

those that gave ALL.  Veteran’s thank you for our Freedom! 

WWIII VET, Floyd with 

daughter, Sherry Alvarado 

and family.  Floyd, Thank 

you for your service and 

sharing your story. 

Phil, after shoulder surgery 

 helping and overseeing  

the food preparation. 

Leonard flipping great burgers, dogs, and brauts.  Good Job! 

Susan, running the WOTM Bake sale.  Ladies, 

thanks you for all the delicious homemade bake 

goods.  Your donations are so appreciated! 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Escondido Women of the Moose 

Membership Program Promotion 

Just in case you missed our last membership retention program , we have 

extended it through June 30th! 

Here’s how it works….You pay our Chapter (Women of the Moose 1310) 

$45 for two years dues and we renew your membership for you.  Remember 

if you just paid your dues or they are expiring in July-April, you can     

renew them NOW for a 25% savings (save $15 on two years)!  Want to 

get in the running for the CA/NEV prize money above?  Sign up a new 

member for only $65 and she’s good for 2 years too!  This promotion ends 

on June 30th, so don’t miss your chance to save 25%.  Your 2 years will be 

added to your existing membership, so you can’t lose, you can only save! 













 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park?  

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



JUNE 2018 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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